
 
Newsletter #24-April 26, 2024 

Spring Concert: 
The 2024 St. Joseph Spring Concert will be on 
Tuesday, April 30th.   The concert will begin at 
6:30 p.m. and all our students in grades 3K-8 
will be participating in the program.  We ask 
that you have your child wear their Sunday 
dress up clothes for the program.  
     The students have been working hard on 
their songs.  We hope that you will be able to 
attend this enjoyable evening.   
     Remember to please bring along a treat to 
share with everyone after the program. 
Beverages will be provided.   
 
2024-2025 Calendar: 
I just received Southwestern’s 2024-2025 
calendar, and I am working on our St. Joseph 
School calendar.  I will send it to you once it has 
been approved.   
     We will be starting the 2024-2025 school 
year on Monday, August 26th.   
 
Thank You for Volunteering: 
As our school year starts to wind down, I would 
like to thank all of you for your time and 
dedication to St. Joseph School.  St. Joseph 
School is able to exist and thrive because of the 
volunteer efforts so many people.  Thank you to 
our parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles, and 
friends of all our families who volunteered their 
time this year to help with the Mulligan, Pizza 
Assembly Day, Auction, and Fish Fries.  You are 
all great examples of how to give back for the 
many blessings God has given you.  The 
students, teachers and I are so blessed at St. 
Joseph School to be on the receiving end of all 
these blessings.  Thank you for giving your time 
and talents to touch the lives of so many 
people.  May God continue to bless you and 
your families.  
      
 
 
 
 

St. Joseph Yearbooks for Sale: 
We still have St. Joseph Yearbooks for sale.  
They can be purchased at any time.  I will have 
some available the night of the program if you 
would like to purchase one for your family that 
evening.  The cost is $15.00 for each yearbook.   
 
Church Painting Progress: 
The painting of the church is almost completed.  
The painters are projected to be finished by 
May 1st.  The next step is to get the carpet 
cleaned, the statues returned to their proper 
places, and the pews moved back.  This work 
will be completed the week of May 6th.  We are 
hoping to be back in church with the students 
the second week in May.   
     Thank you for your patience and making 
adjustments for this project to take place.   
 
Scrip:   
With graduation just around the corner, 
consider purchasing Scrip cards for your favorite 
graduates.   
     We also have Hy-Vee coupon books available 
for $5.00 each in the Scrip box.  They contain 
many valuable coupons that will save you some 
cash when you are purchasing your groceries.   
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
4/30-Spring Concert (6:30 p.m.) 
5/1-Area 5 Track Meet at Lancaster (Gr. 4-8) 
5/5-First Communion (8:30 a.m. Mass) 
(Mass will be held at St. Francis de Sales 
Church.) 
5/9-Day at the Dairy (Grades 3rd & 4th) 
5/15-Early Release (12:30 Dismissal) 
5/17-7th & 8th Grade Class Trip 
5/19-8th Grade Graduation (8:30 Mass) 
5/24-Last Day of School (1:30 Dismissal) 
 

Have a good weekend! 
Miss Wills 
608-748-4442 
principalwills@stjosephscs.info 
www.stjosephscs.info  
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